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Hot Tips

Susan Litton <susanlittonphd@gmail.com>

Fwd: President's Letter
1 message

Randy Rowan <row1111@att.net> Mon, Apr 10, 2023 at 12:17 PM
To: Susan Litton <susan@susanlitton.com>

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Hotlanta Squares <hotlanta.squares@gmail.com>
Date: February 18, 2021 at 10:12:31 AM EST
To: row1111@att.net
Subject: President's Letter
Reply-To: hotlanta.squares@gmail.com
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Occasional updates and important news from our President

February
Hotlanta Club members,

I hope everyone has been staying healthy, safe, and sane during these
crazy times. Hopefully, by summer, there will be sufficient doses of
vaccine available for everyone. After 2 shots, you should be protected
in a week or two. This is our path to reopening.

We all continue to wait and hear the decision regarding the status of
the 38th Annual Convention of the IAGSDC , July 2-4, 2021 in
Houston, Texas. They have announced that the Fun Badge Tour has
been canceled. The 70th National Square Dance Convention June 23-
26, 2021 is taking place in Jackson, MS. They are planning on a full
schedule.

Our club caller for Advanced and Challenge levels, Mike Shagina, has
announced that he is relocating to St. Petersburg, FL. Our square
dance club wants to thank Mike for stepping up as our caller for the
past several years. He will be missed in our weekly gatherings. Mike
has been a long time club member, who was also a leader for two of
our PDP events. We wish him a lot of success in a city that is filled with
many of our Suncoast Squares dance friends.

Our member and friend, Henry Bond, had a health setback in
December and he is currently in rehabilitation in Gainesville, GA. We
hope he has a quick recovery and will be back home soon.

Meanwhile, we have a Zoom Social with break-out groups on
Thursday, February 25th at 8:00 pm EST, check Facebook or email for
the upcoming link. Our January Zoom Social had a great attendance.
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I’m looking forward to seeing everyone soon, so stay well, stay safe,
and stay in touch with each other.

Yellow Rocks ,
Randy Rowan President
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